 Dear Parents,
Another busy week!
On Monday morning, we went to the dress rehearsal of the KS2 performance ‘a secret star’. It was a fabulous show!
On Tuesday, we welcomed the new children for their visit. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been busy creating ‘minibeasts’ art, sewing our animal puppets and practising our songs for the school fair next week. All being well, Class 1 ‘entertainment’ will be at around 3.45.
Also this week our beautiful butterflies came out of their cocoons! It was a very magical moment for the children! We observed them and looked after them. We had a release ceremony this afternoon!

Please remember to bring in your sunflower or a photo of your sunflower on Monday!	
Dates for your diary:  	-   Wed. 5th July: communication  evening
· Friday 7th July: School Fair
· Friday 14th July: Leavers’ service.
Transition  dates for children starting  Reception in September:	        
· Wed. 5th July: 9.30-11.00
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
